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Dear Kite Community, 

As we approach the end of this academic year, we are delighted to share some exciting changes to our 

leadership structure for September 2022. 

 

At Holly Lodge, Cheryl Dancer will be retiring from her post as 

Academy Head at the end of this term and we wish her the very 

best in her retirement. 

We are delighted to announce that James Titley-Rawson, currently 

Academy Head at Cross Farm, will be taking up the post of 

Academy Head at Holly Lodge from September. 

 
Cheryl Dancer 

 

 James Titley-Rawson 

This has presented a great opportunity to further develop collaboration across the Trust. 

 

 

Two of our infant academies – Cross Farm and Folly Hill – will work 

in close partnership, led by Ali Stone (currently Head at Folly Hill). 

Ali Stone will be supported by Gina Hylton (currently Deputy Head 

at Sandringham) who will work across both academies as her 

Deputy. 

 
Ali Stone 

 

 Gina Hylton 

 

 

At The Ferns, Nicky Slater will be leaving her post as Academy Head 

at the end of this term and we wish her well for the future. 

Successful interviews were held at the end of last half-term and we 

have appointed Lloyd Mason-Edwards as Academy Head from 

September.  Mr Mason-Edwards joins the Trust as an experienced 

Head Teacher and Educational Coaching Specialist. 

 
Nicky Slater 

 

 Lloyd Mason-Edwards 
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I am sure that you would like to join me in congratulating all of these people on their appointments and 

future endeavours.  Those joining a new academy are looking forward to getting to know staff, children and 

families and there will be an opportunity for this before the end of term. 

Leadership at all other academies in the Trust remains as it currently is: 

      
Clare Freeman Sam Armstrong Sam Willans Katherine Money Lynn Wicksey Michelle Wilson 

      

We look forward to the new academic year and the opportunities it will bring for us to collaborate, develop 

and improve together as we continue to keep our children at the heart of everything we do. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Christine Dickinson 

CEO 

Kite Academy Trust 


